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Statement of Roxy Fisher

When I went to Universal’s Halloween Horror Nights I just expected to get

scared by all the monsters and that would have been fun if that’s all that had

happened, but it did not.

Instead what happened put my friend and me in what I felt was a potentially

dangerous situation.

The woman said horrible things about me and my friends in front of many

people.

I was worried and embarrassed.  It made me very uncomfortable. I knew

what she said was not true but I didn’t  know what other people might think.

I don’t think that anyone working for Universal should say these things to

me or to any young girls or to anyone.

Also, when my mother complained something should have been done.

I am 13 years old. I don’t think that anyone has the right to call me names.

October 22, 2014

1


